
 

FOI 0283_2024 Response 

 Request 

My request is for the BSMHFT due to a previous FOI to ICB resulting in the following reply: "NHS 
Birmingham and Solihull do not hold the information requested 

Coordinating CETRs is part of the arrangement with the Mental Health/LDA Provider Collaborative. 
Please contact the collaborative lead directly; Birmingham and Solihull Mental 

Health NHS Foundation Trust bsmhft.foiofÏce@nhs.net." 

Therefore, according to the ICB, the BSMHFT must address this FOI request. A copy of the FOI 
request is as follows:  

I would like to request the name, job title, and contact details of the current Care, Education, and 
Treatment Review (CETR) lead within the NHS Birmingham and Solihull ICB or if no such role 
currently exists, the details of the individual(s) holding the most similar role overseeing Care, 
Education, and Treatment Reviews. If there are multiple CETR leads within the ICB, please provide 
this information for each individual. 

Response 

The person responsible for the CTR’s is the Senior Clinical Quality and Assurance Manager the 
contact email address is bsmhft.transformingcare@nhs.net. 

Please note that the Trust is unable to provide the name of the Senior Clinical Quality and Assurance 
Manager. This is because we do not release staff members personal information for those under a 
band 8c role. 

The Trust therefore, rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to deny 
this aspect of your request.  

 

 

 

mailto:bsmhft.foioffice@nhs.net
mailto:bsmhft.transformingcare@nhs.net

